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NUMMI autoworkers denounce UAW
intimidation
2 March 2010

   The WSWS attended a United Auto Workers union
meeting in Fremont, California, on February 28.
Workers opposed the closure of the NUMMI auto plant
and denounced the role of the UAW in working with
the company and seeking to intimidate workers. 
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